
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION AND CITY COUNCIL 

BUSINESS MEETING CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that the Cottonwood Heights City Council will not hold the regularly 

scheduled public meetings on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, due to the General Election.

Instead, the City Council will hold a City Council Work Session, and a City Council Business 

Meeting on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, starting at 4:00 p.m. An agenda will be issued at least
24 hours prior to said meeting. 

On Oct. 21 2024, a copy of the foregoing notice was posted in conspicuous view in the front foyer of the Cottonwood Heights City

Offices, Cottonwood Heights, Utah.  A copy of this notice was emailed to the Salt Lake Tribune and Deseret News, 

newspapers of general circulation in the City by the Office of the City Recorder. The Agenda was also posted on the City’s 

website at www.cottonwoodheights.utah.gov and the State Public Meeting Notice website at http://pmn.utah.gov. 

DATED THIS 21st DAY OF October 2024
Maria Devereux, Deputy City Recorder

http://www.cottonwoodheights.utah.gov/
http://pmn.utah.gov/

